
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
A few notes for our wonderful book club members. Firstly, you can get a 
copy of the workshop descriptions from Miss Smith in the library now. We 
will be signing up for them soon, so keep listening to the announcements. 
Secondly, book club members are reminded to vote for their favourite 
book sometime next week if they can't make it to the meeting on 
Wednesday. Thirdly, there are number of contests you can enter to win 
prizes so please see Miss Smith for all the info. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes   Yes 

 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
Are you a film buff? Do you enjoy real stories about real people? Then 
here is just the thing for you. The library will be running a HotDocs 
documentary film festival during lunch starting on Tuesday April 23. 
Admission is free and popcorn is available so please stop in. More details 
will be coming in later announcements so stay tuned. See Miss Smith for 
more information. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 



Announcement 
Aapex will be here at lunch on Thursday April 18th outside the cafateria. 
Stop by to see how you can get your licence four months earlier, and 
receive a FREE Basic CAA Membership!  Sign up now to save your spot 
in one of our upcoming classes. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

M. Smith 

Announcement 
Book Club will be meeting this Wednesday, April 17 in the library at 
lunch. We will be voting for our favorite book and registering for our 
workshops so please make sure to be there. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Rich Searson 

Announcement 
This years track and field team has been posted outside the girls physed 
office. If you have any questions or concerns please see Mr. Searson or 
Mrs. Graham. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes    

 



 
 

Submitted by: 

Robertson 

Announcement 
There will be a Girls' Slo-pitch tryout today after school. Please meet in 
the gym and be prepared to go outside. See Ms. Sweezey if you cannot 
attend. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Coach K 

Announcement 
2 Thorold Golden Eagle Senior Boys basketball players were selected to 
the Niagara Region Allstar game. Braydon Harrietha was selected as 
part of the Zone 4 Top Twenty Team and Colton Spencer was selected 
as a member of the Top 10 team. This is the third year in a row that 
Thorold has had 2 players selected to this exciting event. The games will 
be played at Governor Simcoe this Wednesday April 17. Games are 
6:00pm and 8:pm. Congratulations boys and good luck.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

C. Graham 

Announcement 



Unified Athletes attending the Championship Games in Toronto are 
asked to meet in Rm. 228 Tuesday at 1:45.  Please see Mrs. Graham for 
more information if needed. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
Attention to Concert Band - Yes, we have practice on Thursday, as 
usual.  If you cannot attend, please find Mrs. Sayliss in the music room 
before then to let her know.  We have a 4 day weekend coming up, and it 
is important to get the instruments home to learn the tricky parts in your 
music. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes   

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Kemp 

Announcement 
There will be a baseball practice today on the upper field, weather 
permitting. Baseball practice on the upper field today. If you cannot 
attend, you must let one of the coaches know. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes  

 



 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
Happy Birthday to; 
Jenna Giroux 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 


